

Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter Issue 7 - July 2022

Welcome to the July 2022 issue of the Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter. The season is progressing well, and with regards the club matches, we are just about holding our own. At the time of writing we have Won 8 matches, and Lost 10.

Ken Robinson

It is with a feeling of great sadness that we have to report the death of Ken Robinson.

He was a long serving member of our club and an enthusiastic bowler who supported us in any way he could. He helped the green keeper with tending our green and will be missed by all his fellow bowlers. Rest in Peace, Ken

Erratum - First New Member for 2022

I have to apologise unreservedly when I was reminded that in actual fact the **FIRST** new member for 2022 was:

Julie Wyeth

Welcome to the club, and keep up the great bowls, and the casting of the jack bowl.



6 in a row

Is it a record?

We should not be surprised really, but Mr. William Crozier has won the Greenkeeper's Shield in 2022, for the 6th year in a row.

A big well done, Bill, and you should probably be allowed to keep the Shield after all of these contiguous successes.

Handcross 4s Event

Please support our annual charity fund raising event, scheduled for Saturday 30th July 2022.

